
Invitation
Lichtfest 2015



Event venue:

Centre for New Technologies

Deutsches Museum 

Museumsinsel 1 | 80538 Munich 

We recommend you travel to the venue by means  

of public transport.

To ensure your entry to the venue and secure your 

seat, we request your prompt registration via email, 

to marion.schuller@mpq.mpg.de

Entry is free.

11 DECEMBER 2015 | ENTRY 12.30PM

The year 2015 is coming to an end, and with it comes the end of the 

International Year of Light and Light-based Technologies.

To honor the occasion, the MPQ and the Laboratory for Attosecond 

Physics, together with the Deutsches Museum, will host the  

Lichtfest 2015, to which you are warmly invited. In accordance 

with the many facets of light, you can expect a multi-faceted 

program with presentations by representatives from science and 

industry, and entertainment for participants of all ages.

We look forward to your attendance.


